
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish of Killeeshil  
 Church of the Assumption Tullyallen, St Joseph’s Ackinduff, St Patrick’s Aughnagar                                                                                   

 Fr. Pat Hannigan P.P.   

 Parish Office:  028 8776 1211   

 Email: killeeshilparish@yahoo.co.uk 

 Website:  parishofkilleeshil.com 

 Parish Webcam:  www.mcn.live 

 

Baptism  
   We welcome into our community:  
 

Siun Aine Ni Cheara 

Cora Karen Hegarty 

 

 Schedule for Week beginning 2nd June 2024 

The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ 

Sat Vigil Ackinduff 7.00pm Margaret & Peter Mc Gonnell 

Sun 2nd  Aughnagar 9.00am Agnes & Vincent Turley 

Sun 2nd Tullyallen 11.00am Masie & Frank Mc Kenna also Bridie & Sylvie Mallon 

Mon 3rd Ackinduff 7.30pm John, Annie & Peter Holland 

Tues 4th Aughnagar 10.00am Rachel Mulgrew 

Wed 5th Tullyallen 10.00 am Special Intention 

Thurs 6th Ackinduff 10.00am 

Fri 7th  Tullyallen 7.30pm Sacred Heart Novena Mass 

Sat Vigil Ackinduff 7.00pm Sean Reilly 

Sun 9th Aughnagar 9.00am Nishy Mc Farland 

Sun 9th Tullyallen 11.00am Rose Woods also Thomas & Elizabeth Murphy 

We Remember All Those Who Have Gone         
Before Us       

 
Maggie Farrell (Ballygawley) 

 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

Killeeshil Parish Pastoral Council aims to meet the pastoral needs 

of the people of the Parish through fostering a more active  

involvement in living out Christ’s mission.                                                             

Like the Good Samaritan, we value each Parish member and the 

 

Cardinal MacRory Pastoral Area 
Clergy 

 

Ballygawley:                                                

Fr. Michael O Dwyer  Tel: 028 8556 7096 
 

Aghaloo & Carnteel:                                  

  Fr. Cathal Deveney  Tel: 028 8555 7212 

   Fr Dermot McCaul  Tel: 028 3756 8288 
 

Beragh:                                             

 Fr Sean Mc Cartan Tel: 028 8075 8206 

   

 

Blessing of Graves 2024 
 

Ackinduff 

Saturday 8th June 7.00pm 

 

Aughnagar 

Sunday 16th June 9.00am 

 

Tullyallen 

Sunday 23rd June 11.00am 

 

 
 

 



Thank You                                                                   
A sincere word of thanks and appreciation to all those who 
made their parish contributions during the week. Your            
support and solidarity means a lot.                                       
Weekly Collection: £1,340.00 + £495.00 Standing Orders 
Standing Orders:  Allied Irish Bank, Dungannon 
Account No:  18169094.  Sort Code: 93 82 89 
Anyone who would like to contribute via Standing Order can 
do so with the above details. 
Online Donations:  Anyone wishing to make an online          
donation can visit www.parishofkilleeshil.com and locate the 
“Donate to our Parish” button. 

Ministries for 8th/9th June 
Ackinduff 
Eucharistic Minister: Damian Kelly 
Reader:   Carol Moss 
Altar Servers:  Ronan Donaghy 
    Matthew Donaghy_______ 
Aughnagar 
Eucharistic Ministers: Geraldine Scullion 
    James Mc Kenna 
Reader:   Maybelline Gormley 
Altar Servers:  Roisin Mc Kane  
    Chloe Mc Kenna__________ 
Tullyallen 
Eucharistic Ministers: Caroline Mc Kenna 
    Emma Donaghy 
    Rhonda Collins 
Reader:   Anthony Mc Gonnell 
Altar Servers:  Fintan Devlin 
    James Hughes 

Killeeshil Community Centre 
Family Fun Run:  Sunday 2nd June.  Registration at 
2.00pm Running starts at 2.30pm.  Come dressed as your 
favourite character. Prizes for best dressed. Burgers at the 
finish.  
£5 per child, £10 per adult. Proceeds to the Community 
Centre.  
Chair Yoga: Classes continue on Tuesday  at 11.00am in  
Community Centre. Cost £5 per class. 
Curious Kids: Saturday 8th June 10.00 - 11.00am  

An interactive class for children aged from 1-5 years (non 
walkers welcome). Curious Kids allows children to follow 
their curiosity and explore through music and song and 
sensory play while developing their fine and gross motor 
skills. Cost £7 per child. £5 for siblings. Booking is  

essential. Email CuriousKids1307@gmail.com or message 

Sacred Heart Novena 
Friday 7th June is the feast of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus. 

Our novena to the Sacred Heart will conclude on this Friday 
at 7.30pm Mass in Church of the Assumption, Tullyallen. 

Confessions before Mass at 7.00pm. 

St Patrick’s Missionary Society 

We welcome Fr Brendan Payne from St Patrick’s Missionary 
Society, Kiltegan  to our Parish this weekend. 
St Patrick’s Missionary Society, better known as the Kiltegan 
Fathers, was founded on St Patrick’s Day 1932 by  
Fr Patrick Whitney, a priest of the diocese of Ardagh and 
Clonmacnois.  Since then the Kiltegan Fathers, together with 
Volunteer Priests and Lay People from different Irish  
Dioceses, including Armagh, have worked firstly in Nigeria, 
and later in Kenya, Brazil, Grenada, Malawi, Zambia, South 
Sudan, Cameroon, Zimbabwe and South Africa.  Today there 
are 210 Kiltegan Fathers, of whom 55 are African, and 90 
seminarians preparing for the priesthood. 

Killeeshil G.F.C. 
Alphalot:  Jackpot £5,900.  Monday’s Results - I T V X Z 
Match 4 winner: Frankie Skeffington. 

The Lotto returns on Monday night.  Our Lotto,  

envelopes are available from Cabragh Spar Shop, from any 
of the committee members or check out our Facebook. 

 

Redemptoris Mater Seminary 
On the weekend of 15th/16th June two seminarians from 
the Redemptoris Mater Seminary, Dundalk will come to our 
parish.  They will spend two weeks with us on pastoral  
placement. 

Parish Pastoral Council 
A meeting of the Parish Pastoral Council will be held on 
Wednesday 12th June at 7.30pm in the Community Centre. 

Communion Calls 
The sick and housebound will be visited during the week  
beginning Monday 17th June.  The Redemptoris Mater  
Seminarians will assist Fr Hannigan with communion calls. 

Altar Servers 
A special word of welcome to our new P6 Altar Servers 
who begin their ministry this weekend.   
A word of thanks to our Year 8 Altar Servers who have 
now gone into retirement!  Thank you for your dedication 
and commitment over the past couple of years. 

Blessing of Graves 
As we prepare for the blessing of the graves this month, 
please make sure you use the bins provided for any debris 
coming off the graves.  Please do not dump anything around 
the cemetery.  A collection for the upkeep of our cemeteries 
will be taken up after communion on the day of the blessing 
of graves in each church. 

St Mary’s Primary School 
Our End of Year School Mass will be celebrated on  
Thursday 20th June at 10.00am in St Joseph’s, Ackinduff. 
Everyone is welcome to attend. 


